
Reports from Education and Training Committee Representatives at External Meetings 
 
Executive Summary and Recommendations  
 
Introduction 
 
The Committee has agreed that representatives of the Committee should formally report back 
from meetings at which they have represented the Committee by completing a standard form 
outlining the meeting attended and the key decisions taken.   
 
Feedback forms, which are attached, have been received from the following members: 
 

(i) Miss Christine Farrell 
(ii) Professor Tony Hazell 
(iii) Professor Diane Waller 

 
Decision 
 
The Committee is requested to note the document.  No decision is required.   
 
 
Background information 
 
Minute 5.6.1 of the Education and Training Committee meeting 23 June 2004.   
 
Resource implications  
 
None 
 
 
Financial implications  
 
None 
 
Background papers  
 
None 
 
Appendices 
 
None 
 


